
School Cereal
Drives

Additional Questions?

Q: How do I turn in the cereal? 
A: We consider drop off as part of your donation and are grateful for it! We
request that you deliver donations to the Dare to Care warehouse at 5803 Fern
Valley Road, Monday – Friday from 8:30 a.m. till 2:30 p.m. 

Q: Can we collect funds in addition to cereal? 
A: Absolutely! Once you register your drive at www.daretocare.org/school-
cereal-drives, we will create a virtual fundraising page just for your school that
you are welcome to use. Monetary donations help us leverage our incredible
purchasing power and stretch a dollar further, $2=5 meals! You can customize
your page with a goal, photos, and description. 

Q: What should my timeline be for a Cereal Drive? 
A: You can start your drive any time by visiting www.daretocare.org/school-
cereal-drives. The most successful drives run for a 1-to-2-week period. You can
host your drive whenever you think you will be the most successful. Most
schools hold their drives October–December, but you are welcome to do them
anytime during the 2024-2025 school year. 

Q: Do you have any resources we can use to promote our Cereal Drive? 
A: We have included a sample promotional flyer and goal tracker in this booklet,
which you are welcome to use during your drive! In addition, we have compiled
an online toolkit of additional tips, tricks, and resources that you can check out
and utilize.

Q: Does Dare to Care accept canned goods? 
A: Yes, however, to simplify for families and address some of the food bank’s
most pressing needs, we encourage cereal and monetary donations currently. 

 

FAQs:

Contact anna.foshee@daretocare.org for more information! 


